



Mr C Pearson

By email: request-756959-36700db1@whatdotheyknow.com

18 June 2021

OFFICIAL

Dear Mr Pearson

We regret that there will be a short delay in providing you with a response to your Freedom of Information request which you submitted on 20 May and which is due today. This is because of the additional work created by the Covid pandemic for the team who would ordinarily provide this information. We hope to be in a position to respond to your request by the end of next week and we apologise for any inconvenience which this delay may cause.

Yours sincerely,

Resources The British Museum